
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED STREET GRAGE 
ORDINANCE FOR HEJLIK’S THIRD 

SUBDIVISON
	 Notice Is Hereby Given: That at 7:00 
o’clock p.m., at the Garner City Hall, 135 
W. 5th Street, Garner, Iowa, on the 23rd 
day of June 2020, the City Council of the 
City of Garner will hold a public hearing 
regarding it’s street grade ordinance lo-
cated at the Hejlik’s Third Subdivision.
	 A copy of the ordinance is on file for 
public inspection at City Hall. At that time, 
any interested person may file written ob-
jections or comments and may be heard 
with respect to the subject matters of the 
hearing. If you cannot make the public 
hearing, please call 641 923 2588 to sub-
mit your comments.
	 Adam Kofoed
	 City Administrator
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